
 
 

 

Newsletter 1st December 2022 

 

 

School Diary 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th December   

Week B 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 5th December 
Year 11 Normal Timetable 
Resumes 

Tuesday 6th December 

Dungeons and Dragons 
Club 3.20-4.30 - Library 

Year 9 In the Zone Event 

Wednesday 7th December Year 11 ETF Session 

Thursday 8th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Year 8 Anthony Walker 
Event 

Year 7 Archaeology Club 
3.20pm D05 

MFL Film Club 3.20-4pm 
D11 

Homework Club 3.20-
4.30pm Library & D22 

Friday 9th December 
Year 8 Anthony Walker 
Event 



 
 

Slavery Museum Trip 8Y1 

 

News 

Year 11 Mock Examinations 
Mock examinations for Year 11 are almost over and 
normal timetable resumes on Monday 5th December. 
 

Flu Vaccine 
Please see the attached letter, which was sent out 
earlier this week to years 7-9. If you have any 
questions regarding the letter, please use the contact 
details contained in the letter. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
On Thursday 8th December, students may come to 
school in their Christmas jumpers underneath their 
blazers. In return, we would like them to bring food 
items, which will be collected at the end of the day by 
PSA students to create Christmas hampers to be 
delivered to local residents on 15th December. If 
students don’t have a Christmas jumper, it would be 
great if they could still bring a hamper donation. 
Suggested items are: biscuits, tea, coffee, hot 
chocolate, yule logs, chocolates. 
 

Christmas Cards on Sale 
Christmas cards are available from the school office 
at £1 for a pack of 4. The cards feature two different 



 
 

designs and were designed by Leon Smith of 10R3. All 
proceeds will go to Wirral Food Bank. 
 

Barcelona Trip 
This weekend, boys who are going on the trip to 
Barcelona next year will be undertaking a 24-hour 
fundraising event in the sports hall. They will be 
playing football from 8am on Friday to 8am on 
Saturday. Good luck boys!!! 
 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Bronze Award 
This was launched to Year 10 in assembly this week. 
Boys who wish to take part should see Mr Jones for 
enrolment forms and pay the £25 deposit on 
ParentPay. 
 

Sixth Form 
Applications for our Sixth Form are now 
open.  Students can apply using the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/cb2Ezg1cKL 
Sixth Form Open Evening will be held on Tuesday 
24th January 2023, but Mrs Danher will be offering 
opportunities for parents and students to attend 
bespoke sessions once mock exams are finished. 
Letters will be sent home via email. If you would like 
any further information about our Sixth Form and the 
courses on offer, please check out our website or 
contact us at sixthform@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/cb2Ezg1cKL


 
 

National Tutoring Programme 
As part of the National Tutoring Programme, we are 
looking for people in the community who are 
proficient in tutoring either maths, English, science, 
geography, history, modern foreign languages or 
computer science. Tutors need not have a teaching 
qualification, but must have enough knowledge in 
their chosen subject to support the students in their 
group(s). Successful candidates will be tutoring small 
groups of up to six students outside of school hours 
for at least an hour a week, with plenty of overtime 
available. The pay is competitive and dependent on 
experience. To apply or for more information, please 
email admin@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk FAO Mr Baas. 
 

Library 
In honour of Human Rights Day on Saturday 
10th December, our Year 7 and 8 library lessons have 
looked closely at the Universal Declaration of Human 
Rights as well as discussing the themes in Amnesty 
International’s collection of stories, poems and 
illustrations, Here I Stand: Stories that speak of 
freedom. There are a huge selection of young adult 
books that deal with the theme of human rights in 
the library; here are some of our favourites: Salt to 
the Sea by Ruta Sepetys, I am Not a Number by Lisa 
Heathfield, I am Malala by Malala Yousafzai and Fight 
Back by A.M Dassu, all are available in the library 
now. 
 



 
 

For more book recommendations, reading events and 
goings on from our school library, follow 
@library_mosslands on Instagram. 
 

Competition Winner 
Congratulations to Ollie Guy (7R1) for winning a 
freestyle dancing competition at Beechwood Centre 
last weekend. We wish him the very best of luck in his 
next competition at The Blackpool Tower Ballroom 
this weekend! 
 

Kitchen Vacancy 
We are currently advertising for an assistant cook to 
work in our school kitchen. Further information can 
be found on our school website in the School 
Information section. 
 

Medication In School 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
medication in school, please contact the SEND 
Department. 
 

Wallasey Food Fair 

Sunday 2nd October 10am – 2pm in the school hall. 

 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at art_mosslands to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 



 
 

 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
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Commitment  

Challenge 


